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Arlington Public Schools Cool Bus to engage students in learning this 
summer 

 
ARLINGTON- The Arlington Public Schools “Cool Bus” will be traveling 
throughout the Arlington community this summer providing math and reading 
opportunities for students during the long break. The bus will be staffed by four 
teachers and a Spanish Interpreter-Tutor who will provide grade-appropriate 
books to check out along with giving an opportunity for the family to join in fun 
math games. 
 
“During the summer, many children lose knowledge and skills, and participating 
in summer learning activities can help prevent this,” said Karl Olson, director of 
categorical programs. “This is a great opportunity to keep up with math and 
reading while having fun at the same time.” 
 
The Cool Bus will be visiting the locations listed below on Wednesdays between 
June 29 and Aug. 3. 
 

9:30 a.m. - 10:15 a.m. Eagle Creek Elementary 
10:30 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. Presidents Elementary 
11:30 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. Timbers Apartments (by office) 
1:30 p.m. - 2:15 p.m. Mobile Estates on 67th Avenue 
2:30 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. Crown Ridge (Crown Ridge and 

Vista) 
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